
This Week 

We live, love and learn together in the light of the life of Christ. 

12th January 2018 

Happy New Year and welcome back to school! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Young Voices Choir travelled to the Genting Arena yesterday, to sing in a 
mass choral concert with hundreds of other school children.  We all, even the 
teachers, had a blast singing, dancing and grooving.  I am so very proud of 
every single choir member.  All of their hard work paid off as their  
performance last night can only be described as AWESOME! Thank you  
children, for singing your hearts out!   
Miss Kalisz    



 

Sport 
 

Just a reminder that Sports�·��Clubs 
have now started again.  Places are 
filling up fast so please make sure that 
reply slips are sent into the office 
asap. 
 
The inter house trophies for  
Dodgeball and Table Tennis will be 
presented in Celebrations assembly on 
Thursday.  
 
The next house competitions for this 
half term will be in Football and  
Netball. 

Catholic Life 
Our Mass this morning celebrated the Epiphany and concluded our celebrations of 
Christmas (Christmas having been extended a little to 18 days rather than the 
usual 12!). Next week, Year 6 will celebrate Mass in their classroom. 
 
Sacramental Preparation 
Our next whole school celebration will be when Year 6 receive the Sacrament of 
Confirmation on Thursday 1st February at 7pm. Choir practices for Years 3, 4 and 
5 will begin next week. 

Music 
Thank you to our violinists for playing 
in Mass this morning. 
 
Next week, we will be offering guitar 
lessons along with drumming and  
singing lessons.  The teachers will be 
performing in Assembly on Monday 
and letters will be coming home soon. 

Road Safety 
Please remind your Year 5 and Year 6  
children about road safety.   
 
Some children have been observed  
running / racing home in groups without  
noticing traffic or other pedestrians. 
 
We will remind them in school too. 
 

Attendance 
 

Attendance at St Augustine�·s school is 
very good, however, we are still required 
to monitor all children whose attendance 
fulls below 90% and also the bottom 10% 
attenders, which in our case is those 
whose attendance falls below 93%. 
 
If your child�·s attendance falls into one of 
these categories, you will receive a formal  
letter inviting you to meet with me.  Please 
do take these letters seriously, so that we 
can continue to achieve high standards of 
attendance for all.  We may all be aware 
of the reasons for lower attendance,  
however, keeping our records up to date is 
still essential. 

 
This week�·s Attendance: 

Year R - 93% 
Year 1 - 90% 
Year 2 - 96%   
Year 3 - 98% 
Year 4 - 99% 
Year 5 - 97% 
Year 6 - 99% 


